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Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
Remember, our next meeting is Tues. Dec. 17th at the Hall - Annual General Meeting! 

Yours in Rotary,   Don Voisey ,   Editor for today 

 

 

 

 

 

OrangevilleRotary.ca 

Excellent Turkey Dinner tonight 

- many thanks Kelly & Sam! 

Well done Lorna & Ingrid! 
Great to see John & Alice out again tonight! 

This was john's 67th RCO Christmas Social !!!!!! 
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More from Our Christmas Social 

 

 

 

 

MMMaaagggiiiccc   CCChhhrrriiissstttmmmaaasss   FFFooorrreeesssttt   
OPS Toys for Tots and St. 
John's Food for Food Bank. 

Once again RCO placed a tree 
in the Magic Christmas Forest. 

It has now been donated to the 
Salvation Army for a needy 
family. 
 
 
 
 

Lots of 
 
Toys 
 
Food 
 
Toys 
 
Food 
 
Toys 
 
Food 
 

 
 

Thanks to Santa's elves for decorating our tree! 

Christmas is all 

about the kids! 

CCCooonnngggrrraaatttuuulllaaatttiiiooonnnsss      BBBooooookkklllooorrreee   

333000ttthhh   AAAnnnnnniiivvveeerrrsssaaarrryyy   
Sat. Dec. 14th all day, drop in and 

wish Nancy and crew well! 

Booklore is a Sponsor of the 

current Main Stage production at 

the Opera House, so, in honour of 

that, Nancy is offering 30% off all 

Little Women books! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

'Elfie', (Artistic Director David Nairn), paid a visit 

to Booklore to thank Nancy & wish her Happy 30th! 

And 5 Awards - Thanks DG Lesley! 
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CCChhhrrriiissstttmmmaaasss   iiinnn   ttthhheee   PPPaaarrrkkk:::   
RCOH approached us, asking us to 

join with them this year in a joint 

"Rotary Clubs of Orangeville" display 

for Christmas in the Park.   

We accepted, so now it is the same as 

our Float in the Santa Claus Parade. 

Thank you Charles for joining in the 

setup crew on short notice; maybe 

next year we can have a few more 

RCO volunteers. 

 

SSSaaalllvvvaaatttiiiooonnn   AAArrrmmmyyy   KKKeeettttttllleee:::   

RCO participated once again in this annual campaign.  Thanks 

everyone for volunteering - certainly fun and rewarding every year! 

 


